
Hydrant Flushing 

 

Hydrant Flushing and maintenance will begin the week of September 15, 2025 and will continue for 6 to 
8 weeks.  A robo call will be made to your registered phone number through the Town of North 
Hempstead’s Alert Program when hydrant flushing takes place in your area.  Now is the time to register 
if you have not previously done so.  Go to www.northhempsteadny.gov and follow the prompts to the e-
notify center.  Please be advised, you may experience discoloration or rusty water from your faucets.  If 
rusty water occurs, please run your taps 10 to 15 minutes to clear the rust.  Running your washing 
machine before doing a wash is also recommended.  We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have 
any questions, please call our office at 516-333-0540. 

http://www.northhempsteadny.gov/

